
Bay Music Booster 

April Meeting 

Zoom  7:30pm 

p 

Dave Johnson – Need to work on transfer of leadership. We are working on collecting band polos. New 

Door to Door date to be considered.  

 

Brian Deibel – Thanks for researching and purchasing the new band trailer.  

Updated summer scholarship forms are available on the Boosters website.  

Thank you to the directors for the cool E Learning assignments for the students.  

Need to discuss possibly taking the Membership Drive online.  

 

Kristen Dodd – Working on Facebook posts for music program. Still in need of a person to take over the 

position of Corresponding Secretary. 

 

Tracy Deibel – collecting polos from seniors and members not continuing in band next year.  

Marilyn Smith will be taking over my position on the Board next year.  

Uniforms and hats have been cleaned and returned.  

Looking for 2 – 3 people to take over band uniforms for the 2021 season.  

Blitz theme will carry over to next year. 

 

Other Business – 

Collection of dresses, tuxes, band/orchestra polos will begin the week of the 18th.  

Tuxes should be returned in the garment with all 4 pieces. 

Summer Scholarships available for camps and private lessons. Up to $150. Many online camps available 

and will be posted soon. 

There will be an online awards night to recognize senior band members and a senior spotlight on 

Facebook.  

The BHS Orchestra will play live on May 20th at 7pm on the Bay Athletics YouTube channel.  

Work on filling the Board positions for the 20/21 school year.  



Maintenance has agreed to help build out the new trailer to accommodate instruments in the most 

efficient way.  

 

 

 


